
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
30 March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please be advised that, in line with custom and practice, there will be a shortened day on Friday 
3 April before the School closes for the Easter Holidays. Boys will have lessons Periods 1 – 5 and 
the School will close at 1pm. 
 
Online teaching will begin again at 0915 on Monday 20 April. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Hilary Munday 
Assistant Head 
 


